
Following board meetings, we will write and post on Facebook, quick notes that will allow citizens to 

have an easy-to-read recap of some of the matters board members addressed.  Please also note that 

prior to each board meeting citizens will have access to a comprehensive view of all matters on the most 

updated agenda via our Facebook page. 

 

Quick Notes: Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, July 15, 2019. 
 

 For Lake Caroline Boulevard, $35,000 was approved to finish the project. 
 

 For Flora, a contract was signed to address the Grisham Drainage Project, which is important 
because once completed, school buses will be able to safely navigate a more efficient route. 

 

 The Board took action to begin the process of declaring the value of two parcels in preparation 
of Reunion 3. 

 

 Members of the Board heard from a representative of Census 2020 about the importance of 
working with the County, towns and cities to ensure every citizen is counted.  A correct Census 
count is essential because it is a part of some formulas that impact federal money coming to the 
County and to our representation in Washington, DC.  The Board is going to work with Census 
2020 to ensure a complete count. 

 

 Due to an estimated 6-7%/year growth in Gluckstadt, the Board approved the construction of 
right in/right out lane for Church Road Bypass. 

 

 The County will begin advertising for a new irrigation system for the grounds of the old 
courthouse. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting is August 5, 2019, at 9:00 a.m. in 
the Administrative Building in Canton. 


